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A message from your Business Manager, Luis F. Robles

Date:  March 17, 2020
To:     Painters, Drywall Finishers, Floor Coverers and Glaziers 
Re:     Early Release of Vacation Funds

As the coronavirus, aka COVID-19 continues to spread, we are 
concerned about the livelihoods of our members. We know that 
many jobsites are closing down or have already closed down. 
With the anticipation of these closures and our members being 
out of work, I have authorized the early release of your vacation 
account funds. 

You will be able to withdraw your vacation money beginning 
Wednesday March 18, 2020. Withdrawals must be done in 
person. 

Union Yes Federal Credit Union 1918 W. Chapman Ave., 
Orange, CA 92868

NOTICE TO IUPAT MEMBERS
Providing you with important industry information.




